
   

  

 
 

GDPR Statement 
It is the policy of Peacehaven Trust that all data will be processed and controlled in line 

with the principles of GDPR and relevant Irish legislation.  

Peacehaven Trust adheres to the Charity Regulatory Authority (CRA)’s fundraising 

standards and complies with their Governance Code. 

Peacehaven Trust is committed to protecting personal information and being 

transparent about what information we hold about you, whether you are a visitor to our 

website, a newsletter recipient, a financial supporter, a volunteer or participant in 

one of our services, or a prayer supporter. 

Our policy explains how we collect, use and store the personal information you provide 

to us, whether this is online, in person or via phone, mobile, email, letter or other 

correspondence or printed form, and personal information about you that we may 

obtain from third parties. 

 

If you use our website or any of our services, or provide us with any personal 

information, we will bring this policy to your attention so that you are fully aware 

of how your information will be used and disclosed. 

 
Peacehaven Trust aims to ensure that individuals are aware that their data is being 

processed and that they understand: 

• How the data is being used. 

• How to exercise their rights in relation to same. 

To these ends, Peacehaven Trust will issue privacy notices as appropriate to residents, 

employees, customers, suppliers, business contacts, and other individuals we have a 

relationship with or may need to contact, setting out how data relating to an individual is 

used by us, how to exercise their rights in relation to same including options available and 

how to raise a complaint. 

 

Peacehaven Trust does not sell or share any information about you to other organisations. 

 

The Data Protection Act and the g General Data Protection Regulations give you certain 

rights over your data and how we use it. You have the right to request a copy of the 

information we hold about you and details of what we do with that information (known 

as a subject access request, (SAR). 

You can get in touch with the Director of Services at 1&2 Hillside, Greystones, Co. 
Wicklow, Republic of Ireland. A63 FN36 or by e-mailing admin@peacehaventrust.com.  
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